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TO: Tim Vandall, City Administrator 

FROM: Matthew R. Schmitz, Director, Community and Economic Development 

DATE: September 30, 2021 

SUBJECT: Dog Kennels in Lansing 
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Discussion about Dog Kennels and their requirements when located in residential areas of Lansing.  
 
City Staff will provide information from the UDO regarding the requirements currently in place for Dog 
Kennels, as well as information regarding the requirements of other cities in the area. 


